
 

 

CITY OF PERRYVILLE, MISSOURI 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 

 
The City of Perryville, Missouri, is requesting qualifications for engineering services to 

address safety concerns regarding access control and intersection design of Route 51 

from Interstate 55 to its intersection with Alma and Vincentian Way, including any 

surrounding intersections within the city limits. Funding for the project is through the 

Missouri Department of Transportation’s Cost Share Program and various other funding 

mechanisms. 

 

The engineering services required could include planning, surveying, traffic data 

acquisition, geotechnical studies, preliminary design, environmental screening, permit 

acquisition, design plans production, right-of-way plans, right-of-way acquisition, utility 

coordination, public relations and communications for the project, public involvement, 

bidding/letting support, and construction administration/ inspection of the project. 

 
Construction Phase includes: work with contractor on behalf of the City, assist with 
preconstruction conference, perform periodic site inspection, prepare change orders, 
inspect construction materials, check shop drawings submitted by contractor, conduct 
construction test and inspection, be present during critical construction operations, work 
with City to do full time inspections and reporting and participate in final inspection. 
 

The detailed Request for Qualifications packet may be found at: 

https://www.modot.org/lpa-solicitations.  

 
The above information should be labeled “RFQ – Alma Avenue/Route 51” and submitted 

by standard mail (3 copies) no later than 5:00 PM on November 8, 2024, to the attention 

of: Lydia Rellergert, City Clerk, 215 N. West St., Perryville, MO 63775. 
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